
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – September 11, 2017 

 

Board members: Phyl Newbeck, John Schroeder, Livy Strong and Hilaire Thomas 

 

Guest: Sabina Ernst 

 

Livy and John Koier met with our consulting forester to get the land which was donated on 

Skunk Hollow Road put into current use which will reduce our taxes on the property.   

 

We are working on several land stewardship projects including getting our trails mapped on GPS 

and fixing the rotting bridge at Wolfrun.  We will apply for a grant with the hope of being able to 

purchase a Vermont-made gazebo which we would use as a kiosk at the entrance to Wolfrun 

Natural Area.  Livy noted that the park district has hired someone to improve the West 

Fieldstone Loop which is very wet.  

 

JULT has several upcoming events planned including a rescheduled walk at Mills Riverside Park 

with the Vermont Land Trust as part of their 40th anniversary celebration at September 30.   

On October 14, we will work with the Conservation Commission to remove invasive barberry at 

Kikas Valley Farm and on October 21 there will be a cairn walk at Gateway.   


